
TO: City Council 

FROM: Karen Kirkpatrick, City Attorney 

DATE: June 4, 2024 

SUBJECT: Open Public Meetings Act (OPMA) Training 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action requested. This is for training purposes only.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Lead Attorney, Morgan Damerow, of the Washington State Office of the Attorney General 
will provide Open Public Meetings Act (OPMA) training.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Refine and Sustain a Great Organization 

 Create a continuous learning organization (including Council) 
 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 
           N/A – this is training only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
There are no costs associated with training. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. OPMA training slides provided by Morgan Damerow 


